
 
 

 
 

Mayor’s Report 
February 8, 2021 

 
On January 27 I attended the Southern Interior Local Government Association executive meeting. Much of the 
meeting was spent on finalizing the speakers series that will replace the in-person Convention. Just a reminder of the 
upcoming deadlines for nominations to the Board and SILGA resolutions that will be part of the virtual AGM. 
Registration for the speakers series is now open; the first event is on February 17th.  
 
Last week CAO Graham Statt and I attended several sessions that were part of the Local Government Leadership 
Academy forum, also held virtually this year. 
 
Congratulations to Teresa and Nick Braam, owners, and their team at Edgehill Homes. The Summerland home 
building company won four gold medals for excellence in construction (3) and (1) at the Canadian Home Builders’ 
Association South Okanagan awards ceremony. I would also like to thank Nick for lending his expertise to the 
District’s Development Process Improvement Advisory Committee. Well done! 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Mayor Toni Boot 
 
 


